
From: Copans, Jon [Jon.Copans@vermont.gov] 

Sent: Monday, April 18, 2016 11:57 AM 

To: Springer, Darren 

Subject: check-in today 

 

 
Hey Darren, 
 
I’m still planning on the check-in today.  Chris isn’t in.  Given we checked in quickly on Friday, and I 
imagine you have other stuff to manage, I’m also happy to hold off.   
 
Jon Copans, Deputy Commissioner 
Vermont Public Service Department 
112 State Street 
Montpelier, Vermont 05620-2601 
(802) 828-3088 or by cell at (802) 249-5199 
jon.copans@vermont.gov 
 
Visit the Department at: http://publicservice.vermont.gov/ 
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